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Business Improvement District Weekly Sweeping Proposal 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the opportunity to increase the level of service of street sweeping for the Business 
Improvement Districts in the core areas be considered as part of the 2019 prioritization 
process. 

 
History 
At the August 13, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report 
of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated August 13, 2018 was 
considered. 
 
The Committee also received a presentation from Mr. Randy Pshebylo, Executive 
Director, Riversdale Business Improvement District with regard to the matter.  
 
Attachment 
August 13, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


